
North East & Yorkshire releases their Winter
Newsletter 2019!

 

Welcome to the first-ever publication of the CSSC North East & Yorkshire’s
Newsletter.

This document is provided in the hope of assisting further with business resilience and
preparedness alongside the communications we currently provide.

 

The attached Winter Newsletter includes:

A message from the chair
Introducing the Team
Welcoming new members
Regional Roadshows
Counter-Terrorism – Festive Campaign 2019

 

Please find attached the Winter Newsletter, if you have any questions or queries please feel
free to contact us by emailing northeast@thecssc.com

Warmest Regards,

Ashley

CSSC North East & Yorkshire Co-ordinator

 

Click here to view the CSSC North East Yorks Winter Newsletter
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